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I support house bill HB2948. As a school nurse in Multnomah County it has been 

incredibly important to have a nurse as my supervisor. When I go to her with 

questions or situations she is working out of the same basis of understanding and her 

experiences as a nurse to help answers those questions. She knows what it means 

to work as nurse and the legal responsibilities that has.  


